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Assessment of our Efforts in District 147

Dear Supporters,

While we may not have achieved the outcome we hoped for in this race, our
journey has been far from fruitless. Together, we have laid down the
groundwork for future conservative races, ensuring that our values and
principles will continue to resonate in the political landscape.

We have successfully increased awareness of conservative ideals, engaging
with our community and fostering meaningful conversations about the
direction we believe our city should take. Our efforts have not gone
unnoticed, and the seeds we have planted will undoubtedly grow in the years
to come.

Moreover, our dedication to getting out the vote has made a significant
impact. Thanks to your tireless efforts, we have seen countywide officials
elected who share our vision and commitment to conservative principles.
This is a victory in itself and a testament to the power of our collective voice.

Thank you for your unwavering support and belief in our cause. Let us

continue to stand together, stronger and more determined than ever, as we
look forward to the future.

With gratitude,
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Claudio J. Gutierrez, PMP
Candidate for House District 147



